Hello fellow pickleball peeps. It is spring and time for outside pickleball play. Yay!!

Our spring meeting will be May 2, 2025. It will be at 5:00 at the Highland House.

We need to increase dues. Our courts will need to be resurfaced in 2027. Your board and their
fore-thought has come up with a three year plan. Part of the 3 year plan is to raise the dues so
that $25 of each dues payment goes to court resurfacing. The dues will be $50 for the year.

For summer play, we will play Monday to Friday 8:00-12:00 as we did last year.
There will be courts set aside for non aggressive play and there will also be a

challenge court for advanced play and a challenge court for intermediate play with the
balance of the court available for standard open aggressive play.

For winter play we ask that all players have a basic skill level before playing at the church.

Thanks and paddle on.

Chair-David Grinzinger dgrinzinger@hotmail.com
Co-chair- Kathy Battle itsakathy@gmail.com
Treasurer- Mark Zaun Markzaun@charter.net

Secretary-Wendy Hovey wendyshovey@amail.com

Trustee-Tim Highfield highfiti@gmail.com
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